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19th March 2024 

 

Dear Families 

 

 

Ramadan arrangements 

 

 

As we observe the month of Ramadan, it has been wonderful to witness so many of our students embrace this 
period with fasting, prayer and reflection. 

 

At Wells, we are proud of our inclusive culture where all students feel supported and respected to practice their 
faith. To this end, we have implemented measures to accommodate our students observing Ramadan, ensuring 
they have the necessary support and facilities during the academy day. 

 

We have designated a dedicated space for students to pray during their lunch break. Additionally, we have 
made arrangements for students that are fasting and prefer a space away from food in the dining hall. 

 

In order to manage this provision effectively with the necessary level of supervision, we kindly request your 
consent.  

 

If your child is participating in fasting and prayer during Ramadan, please click the link here and complete the 
form to indicate your preferences regarding your child’s participation.  

 

Thank you for your support.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr G Coles       

Principal 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/e3iEmBVCG3

